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April 2, 2025

Dear Customer,

As you are aware, recent changes in international trade policy have
resulted in price increases on many of the materials and products
we rely on to serve you. 

E!ective May 1st, we will be implementing an average of 6%
price increase across most of our product categories. We are
working through specific changes now and will share final details
soon. 

The NGP Team
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